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            A message from Miss Towler… 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

What a wonderful start back we have had after our summer break. It has been great to see                                   

the children enjoying their time in their new class teams. As I mentioned in my message on                                 

ParentHub this week the children really are looking fantastic and smart, thank you once again                             

for your support in helping with this. 

 

Next week we will confirm dates for events that we have planned for this half term which will include                                     

Harvest Festival for Y1 - 6 and a Halloween disco. Look out for these and other dates in next week’s                                       

newsletter. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Caroline Towler  

Headteacher 

 

 Grand opening of our new school library 

 

You are welcome to join us at 3pm on Friday 13th September.for our official opening of our 
school library. The children and adults have worked hard to get our library looking super 
smart and so it would be wonderful for you to come and take a look at 3pm. 
 
For those children in  Years 1-6 you are welcome to join the children in their classes where 
they will have a story focus and will also be able to take your child to visit the library 
during this time to see the space the children have created. For the Children in Early 
Years they can be collected from 3pm from the outside door if you would like to pick them 
up to take them to see the library. We look forward to seeing you next Friday!  

 

We need your help! 

We are still awaiting several children’s update forms with your child’s details and permissions for 

photograph use. On these forms please can we remind you to share with us at least three emergency 

contacts so that we can get in touch during the school day should your child be unwell.  

 

Can we also remind you to let us know if your child will not be in school. If we do not hear from you 

regarding your child’s whereabouts we will need to contact you or your emergency contacts. If we are 

unable to get a hold of any of your contacts we will need to make a home visit. Legally as part of our 

safeguarding procedures we must ensure that we have confirmed that your child is absent. Please 

contact the school office on 01937 833795 on a morning before 9.00am if your child is unwell. 



Please follow @TadPrimaryAcad  

 

Our Behaviour Expectations 

As we mentioned in our ParentHub communication this week, we are adopting a new approach 

to behaviour in school. The children were told all about our new behaviour expectations this 

week in their first assembly and we have been really impressed with how well the children 

have responded to this. We can’t wait to celebrate lots of ‘Wow’ behaviour in our teams and 

perhaps even give you a call to say what a wonderful day your child has had. Please see below 

our behaviour expectations chart which the children have had shared with them: 

 

 

 


